
 

Hearts of Gold Gala 
 

 

We have many sponsorship and donation opportunities available and the 
details are explained on the attached pages. We also included an early 

invitation to reserve your table at the event in November. All donations are 
tax-deductible. The deadline for sponsorships is October 2nd. Thank you for 

your time and the consideration of supporting a great cause! 

Please feel free to email any questions to info@bffkids.org  
Visit our website at www.bffkids.org  

Cancer is sadly a word we hear all too often. What makes it worse is that it’s all too 
common to many children. We all know someone who has battled this disease and know 
how hard it is on the family to fight for them. During and after a child’s battle with cancer 

there are always repercussions of what the disease has done to their body and even 
though they may not have cancer anymore the battle rages on. Be the Fight Foundation 
(BFF) was started to help families give their best fight possible so they can continue to 
win each battle they are faced with. The Hearts of Gold Gala is a wonderful evening of 

honoring families that fight and raising funds to make sure they can continue. In the past 
two years we have raised funds for the Anthony Rizzo Family Foundation and we will 

continue to support this amazing foundation along with continuing our fight for kids and 
their families through BFF. 

 for the 

Hearts of Gold Gala 

Saturday, November 2, 2019 

6:00 pm 

Countryside Banquets  
(rear of IUOE Local 150 building and next door to last year’s Gala) 

6200 Joliet Road, Countryside, IL 

mailto:info@bffkids.org
http://www.bffkids.org/

